
VILTAGE OF 9ARRINGTON HILLS 

FLAN COMMISSION 

PIX; 13N7)A--MARCH 8, 1976 

1. Mizock Subdivision 

2. Mr. Fred Kline 

3. Tucke Subdivision 

4. Such other business as may properly come 
before the Commission. 



VILLAGE OF BARRINGTON HILLS 
PLAN COMMISSION 

Minutes--March 8, 3 976 

Present 	Absent 	 Guests  
Alberts 	Arbuthnot 	MAI Mizock 
Cassell 	Younger 	 Lucke 
Galloway 	 Stophen 
Garre 	 Kiekefer 
Mueller 	 Hansen 
Moseley 
Sdi ultz 

The Chairman called the meeting to order at 8:09 P.M. 

The minutes of February 9, 1.976 were approved as corrected. 

The minutes of the Public Hearing held February 28, 1976, 
were approved as amended. 

The Chairman regretfully announced the resignation of 
Malcolm Arbuthnot. 

Mr. Lucke and Mr. Stophen again brought the question of 
their subdivision before the Commission. It was the consensus of 
the Commission that the front lots should be two acres and the 
back lots could then be one acre thereby providing a terracing 
effect. 

The Commission advised Mr. Mizock to take his plat for 
subdivision to the Village Trustees as it appears to comply with 
the subdivision ordinance. 

The matter of the proposed development on the North West 
corner of the intersection of Barrington Road and Route 68 (Dundee 
Road) was raised for consideration by the Commission. After a 
discussion of the matter, it was voted unanamously, with Mr. Albetts 
abstaining, that the Village Trustees be advised that the 
Commission is firmly of the opinion that the proposed development 
is contrary to the plan of the Village of Barrington Hills and 
inimical to the orderly development of the Village and distructive 
of the objectives adopted by the Commission and that for these 
reasons the Village Trustees be requested to adopt a resolution 
opposing such a development and taking other appropriate action 
to that end. 

Respectfully submitte4, 

Maryjo S. Garre, Secretary 
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